
Agreed report Board of Management Meeting 22/06/2022 

We discussed projected enrolment of 78 plus children in 

September 2023 allocating us an extra classroom teacher in 

September bringing class sizes down to approximately 20 

pupils in each room. 

We discussed the visitors who have come to our school 

recently including Sean Kelleher, Joanne O Riordan, Lego 

workshop, Sliabh Luachra Musicians, Basketball with 

Muireann Hughes etc. 

The great work carried out by or PA was discussed and the 

Board complimented their outstanding 

performance.Swimming, Irish exemption, PE, electronic  

banking and SPHE  policies were ratified. The success of 

initiatives such as Amber and Active Flag were also 

discussed.  

 


